
Maine Earth will begin construction of the Snow’s Brook box culvert, 
closing Snow’s Cove Road (Route 15) in Sedgwick on July 19th, 
and reopening August 17th. The detour route will direct traffic along  
Route 176 at the intersection of Snow’s Cove Road (Route 15)  
to Route 175, and ending at the intersection of Route 175 and 
Snow’s Cove Road. Local traffic will be able to enter on either 
side of road closure.

PUBLIC NOTICE 
SNOW COVE ROAD CLOSURE


